
 
DIXIE HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL ELECTRONIC- CELL PHONE POLICY 

 

Responsible use of technology is expected of every student at Dixie Hollins High 
School. The use of technology, cell phone, I-pod, etc. is a privilege and should be 

used with that in mind. 

 

• STUDENTS CAN USE TECHNOLOGY BEFORE SCHOOL – DURING LUNCH – 
AND IN BETWEEN CLASSES - The student should be aware and able to 
respond to any request or directive given by any adult on our campus.  

 

• STUDENTS SHOULD NOT SING OR VERBALIZE WHAT THEY ARE LISTENING 
TO. PROFANITY USED WHILE SINGING OR MIMICKING A SONG LYRIC – IS A 
VIOLATION OF OUR DISCIPLINE POLICY AND STUDENT WILL BE 
CONSEQUENCED AS SUCH. 
 

• THE CLASSROOM IS THE INSTRUCTOR’S DOMAIN. IF THE TEACHER DOES 
NOT ALLOW ELECTRONICS OF ANY KIND TO BE OUT OR USED IN THEIR 
CLASS ROOM – OR REQUESTS THAT A STUDENT PUT AWAY THEIR 
ELECTRONICS - THE STUDENT MUST COMPLY WITH THE REQUEST.  FAILURE 
TO DO SO – WILL RESULT IN A DEFIANCE REFERRAL. 


